
PUBLICANNOUNCEMENT OF CAAACCREDITATION SITE VISIT
FOR THE SPEECH-LANGUAGE PATHOLOGY

GRADUATE DEGREE PROGRAM
The Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) will
be completing a site visit to determine CAA Accreditation status on November 7-8, 2019.A public
meeting will be held on Thursday, November 7, 2019, at 4:30 p.m. in the President’s Conference
Center in Gander Hall on Maryville University’s campus.
Standards for Accreditation and/or the CAA’s Policy on Public Comment may be obtained by
contacting the Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 Research Boulevard, #310, Rockville, Maryland
20850, calling ASHA’s Action Center at 1-800-498-2071, or accessing the documents online at
http://caa.asha.org/.
Written comments will be accepted until October 23, 2019 and should be submitted to:

Accreditation Public Comment
Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA)

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association
2200 Research Boulevard, #310 • Rockville, MD 20850

accreditation@asha.org • Fax: 301-296-8570


